
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                   Term: Term 4 2023-2024              Topic: Over the Rainbow 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term our topic has been of ‘Over the 

Rainbow’, exploring colours and the changes 

in the weather. 

 
In Literacy we have been enjoying weather 

themed sensory stories and phonics bucket 

time sessions. We have worked hard on 

commenting using CORE communication 

boards and some of us have focused on 

requesting with our use of PECS. In Maths we 

have been enjoying counting songs with 

props, and exploring shape. Alongside this, we 

have all continued to work on our 

individualised Literacy and Maths target work 

at our workstations. 

 

In life skills, we have been sorting laundry and 

learning how to wash and dry clothes! We 

have also engaged in laundrette themed 

role-plays! In cooking we have been making 

sandwiches, selecting fillings using our 

preferred method of communication. 

 

In PSHE we have been learning about how our 

bodies change and grow. We have looked at 

how we grow from a baby and have also 

looked at some of the changes that take 

place as we go through puberty.  

 

In creativity we have been mixing primary 

colours and predicting what we think might 

happen when the colours are mixed. In 

drama, we have enjoyed immersive 

performances of ‘A Snowy Day’, ‘Jungle 

Boogie’ and ‘The Music Man’. In Music, we 

have been exploring different percussive 

instruments. We also have continued to love 

our bucket sessions, which have been all 

weather themed.  

 

We hope you have a lovely half term! 

Louella, Emily, Vicky, Pearl, Beth, Michelle, 

Abbie and Kirstie! ☺ 

  

  

 
Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 28th March 

First day back: Monday 15th April 

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 

Last day of term: Friday 24th May 

 


